
Mark Your Calendar for Memorial Day Observance

Along with the rest of our nation, Two Rivers pauses to say
“thank you” on Memorial  Day and to pay tribute to men and
women who have given their lives in service to the United
States of America in our U.S. military.

Activities begin in Central Park East at 8:15 a.m. with a reading of
the honor roll and tolling of the bell to honor the 43 members of
the U.S. Armed Forces from Two Rivers killed in action from the
Civil War to the present. A wreath-laying ceremony will follow at
the Soldiers Monument. 

The parade begins at 9:00 AM, with route is as follows:  starts at
Washington and 18th Streets, north on Washington to 22nd
Street, west to Forest Avenue, north to Calvary/ Pioneer Rest
Cemetery,  1801 26th Street.  At 9:30, a program will be held on
the platform at the cemetery.  

Following the program, the combined firing squads of the
American Legion and Veterans of Foreign Wars will pay tribute
to veterans at Forest View/Holy Cross Cemetery, 3801 Mishicot
Road.

In the event of rain, the observance will be held in the
Community House, 1710 West Park St.
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Two Rivers Public Schools Art Show
The Lester Public Library again hosts the annual show featuring art produced by Two
Rivers students. The show is comprised of hundreds of pieces in a variety of mediums
and methods. Peruse the art in the entryway, the Community Room, the youth area
and throughout the adult area. All members of the community are invited to stop in
and savor this welcome influx of color and light! The show is at the library May 3-22.

Sponsors Needed for Community Special Events
Many of the special events that we enjoy here in TR--Bands on the Beach, Concerts in the
Park, July 4 fireworks--are made possible though sponsorships and donations from local
businesses, organizations and businesses. 
  

If your business, your organization, or your family would like to help support local special
events, call Recreation and Events Supervisor Rebeccah Hansen at 920-793-5598 or 
e-mail rhansen@two-rivers.org.




